New York State law requires a health examination for all new entrants, including Nursery, and students entering Pre-K or K, 1st, 3rd, 5th & 7th grade.

Date: April 23, 2022

<u>The examination must be completed by a New York State licensed physician, physician assistant or nurse practitioner on the attached Required NYS Student Health Examination Form.</u>

- A copy of the health examination must be provided to the school within 30 days of the start of the school year.
- If your child has an appointment for an exam during this school year that is after the first 30 days of school, please notify the Health Office with the date.
- Your child's health examination is acceptable if it was done on or after September 7, 2021.

School Nurse: Mrs. Carol Pisciotto		School: St. Aidan
Phone #: 746-6585 ext. 306	Fax: 746-3086 East Campus	Email: cpisciotto5547@staidanschool.org